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CANCELLATION NOTICE 

May 20, 2022 
 

 

 

The Judicial Council has determined that it would be in its best interest to cancel the 

Notice of Intent to Award issued on May 2, 2022. 

 

This decision is made in accordance with the Administrative Rules governing RFPs 

- A notice of intent to award does not constitute a contract, and confers no right of 

contract on any Proposer.  Until a contract resulting from this RFP is signed, the 

Judicial Council reserves the right to accept or reject any or all of the items in the 

proposal, to award the contract in whole or in part and/or negotiate any or all items 

with individual Proposers if it is deemed in the Judicial Council’s best interest.  

 

Thank you for your participation in this RFP. 

 

 


